
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
AbbyPD News Release | AbbyPD notifies IIO following a police-involved shooting. 
 
 
The Abbotsford Police Department has notified BC's Independent Investigations Office following 
a police-involved shooting in the 1700 block of Riverside Road, Abbotsford, last night on 
December 17th, 2023.   
 
The involved male has since deceased, and no police officer was injured.       
 
The Independent Investigations Office is now the lead agency investigating the incident.  
 
This is an unfolding investigation, with Riverside Road remaining closed between Marshall Rd 
and King Rd. There is no further information at this time.   
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Cst. Art Stele 
Media Relations Officer  
Abbotsford Police Department  


